
HAPPY EASTER, Sunday, Apr. 20, 2025 

Serving Today 

Announcements APRIL MISSIONS NOTE 

The following people have asked 

for Prayer:  Michaelle Fontenel - 

healing; Cher Coursolle - health; 

Jodi Porter’s father, Steve - 

healing;  Tracy McDowell - healing. 

This week at a glance… Let us pray... 

Today’s Scripture Reading:  Matt. 28:1-10  

We have many ways you can give. If you wish to give online, please go to 

our Donate Online page to give through PayPal, Credit Card, or e-transfer. 

Stewardship Corner - Give and it shall be given unto you! 

Please continue to pray for our Missions 
Partners and help us financially reach our 
missions’ commitments this month. 

Rommel’s trip to Canada  

Rommel and family will be travelling to 
Canada for 6 months, and we continue to 
fundraise to purchase airline tickets and 
medical insurance. We have still not 
reached our goal, so please continue to 
donate.  

Mother’s Day Hampers 

Phillip Aziz Center and Emily’s House have 
been HPBC Missions’ Partners for a long 
time. This month, we will be raising funds 
for our annual Mother’s Day Hampers. We 
want to donate 40 hampers at a cost of $75 
each. You can donate toward a hamper or 
part of a hamper. Please help us reach our 
goal of $3000.00.  

Easter Food Drive 

We would like to ask the congregation to 
buy a little extra this month (non- 
perishable food items) to donate to our 
local food bank. Please bring your 
donations on Sundays, April 6th & 13th. 
Know that your support goes a long way in 
helping those facing food insecurity in our 
local community. 

Mother’s Day Brunch 

Our second annual Mother’s Day Brunch will 
be held on Saturday, May 10th. Tickets will 
go on sale April 13th. Please speak with 
Andrea or Elouise for tickets or more 
information.  

Bible Study Wed | 7:30 PM 

The Gathering 

Place 

Thurs | 9:30 AM 

Home Bible 

Study 

Thurs | 7:00 PM 

Youth Group Fri | 7::30 PM 

Men’s 

Devotional and 

Coffee Hour 

Sat | 9:00 AM 

 The Gathering Place Start up Meeting - Join us on Tuesday, April 22th 

at 7:00pm for The Gathering Place start up meeting if you want to serve 

in the Gathering Place. 

The Gathering Place Starts - On Thursday, April 24th at 9:30am to 

2:30pm The Gathering Place starts. Everyone is welcome to join. 

Men’s Devotional and Coffee Hour - All men are invited to join Men’s 

Devotional and Coffee Hour happening on Sat., April 26th at 9:00am. 

Baptism Sunday - We will have baptism on Sunday, April 27, 2025. We 

have 3 candidates who will be baptised that day. 

Mother’s Day Hampers - Missions Committee is preparing Mother’s Day 

Hampers for Phillip Aziz Center (terminally ill mothers) and Emily’s House 

(mothers with terminally ill children).  We are hoping to raise funds for 40 

hamper/gift baskets at a cost of $75/basket. You can donate toward a 

hamper or part of a hamper. Please help us reach our goal of $3000.00. 

Mother’s Day Brunch - Our second annual Mother’s Day Brunch will be 

held on Saturday, May 10th. Please speak with Andrea or Elouise for 

tickets or more information.  

The Anxious Generation Book Study - Join us on Saturday, May 17th at 

10:00am for the Anxious Generation Book Study. Contact Tishany Collins 

to sign up at tishany.collins@gmail.com.  

 

Worship: Elouise Hedd-Williams | Ushering: Team 1 - Suzanne Douglas | 

Nursery:  9:00 - Sabrina, 11:00 - Praise / Evelyn |  Coffee Time: Evelyn / 

Adelaide  

Saviour 

https://www.heronparkbc.ca/paypal

